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Dear Parents 
 
SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS 
 
Our school photographer is coming into school on Tuesday 6th May to take class photographs 
for all year groups and individual photographs for our Year 6 Leavers.   
  
 

Year 6 Leavers Packs 
All year 6 parents/carers will have the opportunity to purchase a Leavers Pack. 

 
Class Prints 
All parents will have the opportunity to purchase a class photo.  A lovely 
keepsake. 

 
  
If you do not want your child to be included in a class photograph, please let the school know 
as soon as possible. 
 
Smart uniform is essential on this day so please ensure that your child comes to school with 
their sweatshirt or cardigan. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Heather Yarnold 
Head of School 
 

 


